
http://www.pittmeadows.ca

https://www.icbc.com/road-safety/

Connecting with friends and family may look a little different
this holiday season, but one thing that hasn’t changed
is the drinking and driving laws. If you’re enjoying a glass
of wine at home, stay home and don’t drive. Police will
be looking for impaired drivers at CounterAttack road
checks throughout the holiday season. Please drive safe,
sober, and according to weather and road conditions year
round. If your holiday festivities involve alcohol, plan ahead
to get home safe: use a designated driver, call a taxi,
or take transit. We all have a role to play in road safety.
Visit icbc.com/road-safety for more tips and resources.

The Pitt Meadows Community Police Office is now open
Monday to Friday from 8am – 4pm with COVID-19 restrictions
in place. Please call 604-465-2402 prior to your visit.
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Hours of Operation
8:00am to 4:00pm
Monday to Friday

What can the Community
Policing Office do for you?
The Community Policing Office
is a close and convenient place
for residents to:
• Report a crime
• Obtain a criminal record check
• Find safety information
• Get advice or talk to a police officer
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